
Mr. George R. Sakian 
Secretarys Parish Council 
St. Gr gory of Narek Armenian Church 
666 Richmond Road 
Cleveland, Ohio 44143 

Dear Mr. Sakian: 

June 11 , 1981 

e are in receipt of your letter dated r-ay 19, 1981 and apologize 
for the delay in ans1ering. 

We would like to advise you that it is possi le for you to invite 
another pastor to perform services at your church. We are presently 
communicating with our insurance company so that we may be in a better 
position to advise you of what compensation is available in a situation 
such as this, if any. As soon as an answer is received, we will advise 
you. 

Yours faithfully~ 

Frank Avakiah Stoneson 
Executive Director 


